A new partnership in the Middle East
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MPEL announces a new partnership with Al Ruyah International Engineering Consultancy LLC,
a UAE based consultancy company specialised in sustainability project management &
implementation. Through its wealth of experiences within the Gulf region (GCC) and knowledge
of its challenges, Al Ruyah was the perfect match to MPEL service offering in order to propose
teams mixed between locals and MPEL staff.




